
 
 

Westfield in Dinsmor: Closure Update 
 

Crews will begin replacing a culvert in the Westfield area of Dinsmor on Monday, September 8, 
2025. The project is expected to take approximately three weeks. All homes will remain 
accessible, with access available from either direction depending on the location of each 
residence relative to the closure. 

Residents are encouraged to use caution when traveling through the area and to avoid the 
work zone whenever possible. For questions, please contact the Public Works Department at 
601-853-2027. 

 

 


